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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Kathy

Last_Name :
Kassel

E-mail :

eComment :
I have previously summited comments, which was quite lengthy, due to the fact there are a numerous reasons our
community of Lakeside DOES NOT have common interests with communities outside of the East County districts. 
Your recently updated maps, still shows the commission's lack of understanding of the needs of our community and
the commonality we have with our neighboring communities.  I have tried to find some kind of thread that could
link us with Hillcrest, San Diego or event the Grantville area, my conclusion is there is none!   In some of your maps
you have cut the Barona Band of Mission Indians out of Lakeside!  Are you not aware that Barona IS Lakeside,
tribal members grew up going to the Lakeside Union School District, and currently have a charter school through
the Lakeside School District.  Are you aware, the unincorporated areas do not require a business license, while cities
do?  It is already confusing for most people, but linking us with San Diego City will create more confusion.  My list
of non-commonalities between my community and your maps continues to grow.  Please stop cutting East County
into pieces, this is not in the best interest of Lakeside! 
Please see the link below:
 I strongly support the maps outlined at this website: sdcountyredistrictingmap.org/supervisors
This map is in the best interest of all of San Diego! 
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